
My name is Scott Mortensen.  I am a long time bow hunter and resident of North Dakota.  I am asking 

for your support of SB 2137.  I am a father and I am trying to get my kids interested in bow hunting.  

Being allowed to hunt over a bait pile makes the sport much easier to get kids excited to go out and see 

deer/critters up close.  The entire state is allowed to place feed at any time but the restrictions placed 

on hunters is not warranted.   

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Scott Mortensen 

8375 38th St NW  

New Town, ND 58763 


